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Dear Mayor and Council,

This is my personal opinion: Political correctness changes over time, yet we can preserve rather than erase our
imperfect pasts, and continue learning,  by bringing perspective and new points of view to our perceptions..
Otherwise, we may as well try to erase even Queen Victoria from history.

    I am in favour of 125 Third Street receiving protection through the Heritage Designation
It is a beautiful, well-maintained building on beautiful grounds, and the history of this residence and its architect
deserve to be honoured by this permit.

Thank you for thoughtful consideration before your decision.

Sincerely, Judith Berlin, Queen's Park long time renter
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